Klftsgate House ialoimis

Steeple Aston. Oxfordshire. OX25 4RY.

Dr. Rose Todd
Senior Conservation Officer
Cherwell DC

4th June 2019

Dear M@QJ -
roposals by Rectory Homes to develop the land between our house

and the Telephone Exchange known locally a ‘60 foot’

I attended an informal Parish Council meeting 2 weeks ago where Rectory
presented their plan to develop the land between our house and the
Telephone exchange.

I am writing to you as I believe what they propose is both dangerous and a
needless destruction of this charming entrance into the village, which should
surely be cherished and retained? We have spoken to many people in the
village who are quite frankly aghast that the character of this charming rural
village will be ripped apart by these proposed needless works, aided and
abetted by crude ugly signage.

I enclose a simple photo of the existing aspect.

The Rectory proposals seek to replace this with an unprotected footpath,
different coloured tarmac and ugly signage which supposedly will ‘encourage’
motorists to give way?

The cotswold stone crazy paved area outside our front door has been there
for over a 100 years and was described by the Rectory spokesman as ‘just
random stone’.

I have no doubt that an application from me to concrete the area would be
rejected on numerous Conservation grounds, so please reject this one too!!
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Yours sincerel

George Dailey
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